UNITED LAGUNA WOODS

MUTUATL

MEETING RESCHEDULE NOTICE

The United Member Hearings
Committee meeting scheduled for
Thursday, November 25, 2021,
and Thursday, December 23, 2021,
has been rescheduled to
Wednesday, December 8, 2021, at
9:00 a.m. in the Sycamore Room.

Any questions, call 949-268-2255.





